From:

Sent: 21 April 2022 11:39

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application No: 3/2021/0275

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear John Macholc

Thank you for the letter informing of the latest planning application for The Dog Inn Market Place Longridge PR3 3RR
ref as above.

| am writing to let you know of my objections to the proposal.

1. Due to the close proximity, of the two premises at the east of the site, to-properties there will be
instrumental loss of sunlight puttingljall into perpetual darkness, caused by;
a. The close proximity to
b. The height the site grounds works have been built up to already prior to planning permission
c. The subsequent height of the proposed dwellings.

2, me—of the owners of the site carrying out extensive groundworks
a. Without planning permission — is this not an offence?
b. Over bank holiday weekends when there was nobody we could contact at the councll
c. Starting early in the mornings giving us little rest from the noise of heavy machinery, into evening.
d. [f this planning permission goes ahead the council planning department needs to provide
I it 2 contact that can be available to the residents to act on our behalf all hours and
days so we are not left as we have been with little support or recourse.

Yours sincerely




